
Good Morning, 

I hope everyone had a nice Easter Weekend outside of the hail that many received on Friday 
morning. We will hope that we don't see anything like that for a long time! 

We have another busy week with all of the events happening. We will have DOUBLE BUS 
ROUTES tomorrow for the PM routes. You can see this week's schedule here: April 21 
Weekly Schedule  

I would like to thank Brooke Wiese, Aubree Carey, Student Council, & Belmont Forward for 
making Saturday's Breakfast with the Easter Bunny event so fun for our kids. I may be 
forgetting someone who helps out with the event but it is another example of community 
working together to make something great happen!  I also want to thank all businesses who 
help with their donations as well! Thank you! 

Prom is on Saturday night with the Grand March being held at 7:30 pm. 

Make it a great week!  

Sincerely, 

Beau Buchs 

Superintendent  
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